
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Thank you everyone for checking your texts/emails from school. We know how sudden this has 
all been for everyone but hopefully it will not last long if we all stay home as much as possible 
and follow good hygiene practices. 
 
Please watch out for emails from school as this is our first method of communication with you. 
Teachers will start communicating with you through Seesaw if this continues into next week, but 
at this stage we do not know what will happen after Friday. 
 
We will keep you updated as more information is made available. The newsletter will come out as 
usual tomorrow. 
 
Kia kaha Dominion Road School. We have got this. Please email me on 
lesleym@dominionrd.school.nz​  if you have any questions or need help. 
 
 
 
Lesley Mitchell 
Principal 
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